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The following messages are for both schools: 

Inflatable Day @Bugthorpe @Sutton 

Fasten your seatbelts, inflatable day is upon us! 

Bugthorpe will be enjoying the giant slide, assault 

course and table football pitch on Monday; Sutton will 

be doing the same on Tuesday.  

@Bugthorpe children have the opportunity to stay for 

ASC until 4:30pm on Monday for more inflatable fun. 

Please book in with the School Office.  

@Sutton children will be able to access the inflatables 

from 4pm – 5:15pm at the PTFA Summer Fair on 

Tuesday. 

Please can the children come to school in their PE 

kit/non-uniform on their inflatable day. It would be 

preferable for legs to be covered if possible, to 

minimise friction risk. Many thanks.  

Sports Day @Bugthorpe @Sutton 

Thank you for the super attendance at our Sports Day, 

this year. The highlight for me was the smiles and joy 

of the children’s faces for being cheered on and 

supported, and being splashed with stickers!  

Bugthorpe’s Winners were: Dragonflies 

Sutton’s Winners were: Hedgehogs 

Year 6 Sleepover 7.7.23 @Bugthorpe @Sutton 

It is that time of the year again for hide and seek tag, 

movies, takeaway and plenty of sleep! With us having 

some smaller cohorts, our Bugthorpe Year 6 children 

are being hosted by Sutton this year. Next year, 

Bugthorpe will host Sutton 😊  

Children to arrive at Sutton at 5:30pm on Friday 7th 

July; pick up is 8am and not one second later!  

End of Year Reports @Bugthorpe @Sutton 

I am hopeful that end of year reports will be with you 

next Friday. Do look out for them in your child’s 

bookbag.  

Woldgate-gate Update @Bugthorpe @Sutton 

The Trust have decided to increase their Pupil 

Admission Number from 208 to 240. However, they 

have been accepting over their PAN for years.                               



 
 

We are still awaiting news from the School 

Adjudicator, regarding his findings, as to whether the 

published admission policy is fair.  

The Lion King Production @Bugthorpe @Sutton 

Class 4, supported by Class 

3, are hard at work with 

their production of The 

Lion King. Personal 

favourite song is ‘he lives 

in you’. They are looking 

forward to performing to 

you on: 

@Bugthorpe – Friday 14th July 2pm (followed by the 

PTFA Summer Fair) 

@Sutton – Thursday 13th July 2pm 

***School Payment System Change***@Bugthorpe 

@Sutton 

East Riding are moving away from using Pay360. This 

will mean that any money owed will need clearing, 

before the new system is in place. At both schools, we 

are moving to SchoolComms, as our payment system. 

You will be able to book in direct to breakfast and 

afterschool clubs, ensuring your place by paying up 

front.  

The School Office will be in touch with further 

information about when the change will take place. 

Year 6 parents – please can you ensure all of your 

accounts are cleared before leaving us; we can only 

transfer pupil information, once accounts are clear. 

Thank you for your continued support.  

Carlton Lodge 2024 @Bugthorpe @Sutton 

So far, we have received a deposit of £30 per child with 

a total of £196 to pay. We have set up the following 

payment plan: 

£66 due on Friday 8th September 2023 

£50 due on Tuesday 31st October 2023 

£50 due on Wednesday 31st January 2024 

We go to Carlton Lodge on 6-8th March 2024.  

 

Healthy Packed Lunches @Bugthorpe @Sutton 

Although it’s nice to have a treat in your packed 

lunches, it is very important to have a healthy, 

balanced lunch in order to provide your children with 

energy and nutrients to keep them going throughout 

the school day.  

Lunchbox Top Tips 

• Fuller for longer - make sure to include 

carbohydrates in your backed lunches. Foods 

like wholegrain bread, rice, pasta and 

potatoes will help keep your children fuller for 

longer. 

• Ever green - try to add salad to your 

sandwiches and wraps too – this will count to 

your child’s 5 a day! 

• Switch the sweets – try swapping cakes, 

chocolate and biscuits for malt loaf, fruit 

breads or fresh, dried or tinned fruit.  

• Always add veg – cherry tomatoes, sticks of 

cucumber, carrots or celery all count towards 

your 5 a day.  

Maisy & Phoebe (Eco-Committee @Bugthorpe) 

 

 



 
 

The following messages are for Bugthorpe: 

New EYFS Area @Bugthorpe 

Governors have agreed to revamp the Early Years 

outdoor area at Bugthorpe. We will be benefitting 

from a shared covered reading area, outside of the 

library. The benches will feature planters, so we can 

continue to grow. EYFS will have a canopy over the 

entrance and current water area. We will see a new 

paved mud kitchen with planters; an astroturfed stage 

area; a new astroturfed fun trail. We are excited that 

this work will take place over summer and will be 

ready for September 2023!   

 

The following messages are for Sutton: 

Messy Church 6.7.23 @Sutton 

Join Messy Science on Thursday 6th July from 3:30 – 

5:30pm. Please note, this one, will take place at the 

Village Hall in Sutton.  

 

Thank you for your continued support,  

Mr B Holtby, Executive Headteacher  


